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Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 9:57 AM

To: 'Eddyoilco@comcast. net'

Cc: Baldwin, Debbie; Harmon, Carol; Lindblom, Steven
Subject: NOAV #200222149

Mr. Morgigno,

The Notice of Alleged Violation #200222149 issued to Eddy Oil Company on November 17, 2009, had a deadline of
December 31, 2009, for submittal of a Form 27 — Site Investigation and Remediation Workplan. The Form 27 was to
include information regarding the replacement water supply for the Anderson residence and a formal plan to mitigate
and monitor environmental impacts associated with the release from the Dupper #2. The COGCC has not received the
Form 27.

Please provide an update regarding the status of the Form 27 submittal and the actions Eddy Qil has taken to meet the
corrective actions required by the NOAV. Failure to comply with the corrective actions required by the NOAV will be
taken into consideration in enforcement actions related to this case.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

John Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Qil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Erwironmental Protection Specialist



